
	

University of Hawai‘i at Mānoa 

Center for Chinese Studies  
Spring 2022 Seminars on China 

The public is cordially invited to attend. Free admission.		

Tuesday May 3, 3:30 pm, via Zoom 
Register in advance for this webinar: 

https://hawaii.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_uRuUHWQWS22maZ5oaEbCqw 
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the webinar. 

 
 

Exhibition Opening Talk 
 

“China100 @ UH Mānoa: Online Exhibit to Commemorate 100 Years of 
Chinese Studies at the University of Hawai‘i, Mānoa” 

 
 

Exhibit Organizers: 
Shana Brown, Associate Professor of History at UHM 

Song Jiang, Associate Professor of Chinese Language and Linguistics, UHM 
Dongyun Ni, Chinese Studies Librarian, Hamilton Library at UHM 

 
Please join us in celebrating the launch of this online exhibit to commemorate the centennial of Chinese 
studies at the University of Hawai‘i at Mānoa. We focus on the first fifty years (1920-1970), highlighting 
the evolution of academic units, the contributions of faculty, and the creation of our library collection. We 
welcome your comments, questions, and suggestions, and hope that former students and UH faculty will 
share memories and contribute materials. 
 

Website beta launch: https://sites.google.com/hawaii.edu/100years-chinesestudies-uhm/home 
 
To learn more about the events of the Center for Chinese Studies, please join our online community at manoa.hawaii.edu/chinesestudies, 

or follow us on Instagram at uhawaiiccs. To make a donation, go to https://giving.uhfoundation.org/funds/12122004 


